
Join The PPP Community Workgroup 
Meetings

The PPP team conducts a monthly meeting on the first Wednesday
of each month to help guide the Fiscal Intermediary transition 
process and develop NJ self-directed best practices. 

Our workgroup is made up of community members, managed care 
partners, and the PPP State team. This workgroup is designed to 
help address community concerns and feedback ensuring changes 
to the new FI model are constructive and results-driven.



If you would like to participate, please email the PPP Team at 
Mahs.PPP@dhs.nj.gov with the following details:

• 1. Your name

• 2. Email contact

• 3. Select all that apply:
• PPP Participant
• PPP Authorized Representative
• PPP Worker
• Caregiver
• Family Member
• Advocate/Affiliation

• Please note that at this time, providers who are not offering care as a 
PPP worker are not included in the workgroup. Thank you for your 
understanding.
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